
500 Watts DAYTIME 1600 KC

112 East 9th TRENTON, MISSOURI Phone 1600

ED HUNDLEY,
Station Mgr.

S. A. BURK,
General Mgr.

November 8, 1955

Mr. Kermit Geary
Route # 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Lir. Geary:

Thank you for your letter of the 11th. Sorry I have not answered
it sooner. We got snowed under and your letter was lost in the
rush.

Yourletter has been forwarded to Y -r. U.2. Whitman, manar_;er of
Special Product Sales at Gates. I mentioned the letter to him
in one of our phone conversations. I told him that I would for-
ward the letter to him.

At the present time I have no scheduled a night test.

Your account of my operation on October 9th is correct.

Again thanks for your retort on our station. I appreciate it very
much. I'm looking forward to hearing from you on the reception
reports.

Sincerely,

441644,4
Stuart Walker Underwood
Chief Engineer

Tops in News, Entertainment, and Sales at the top of your dial ....


